Espanol durante del descanso de invierno

If you are looking for a way to practice your Spanish over the break with native
speakers, you can! You don’t even have to leave Ohio. AND you can earn extra

credit to start off the new semester in Spanish!

First, sign up for a www.wespeke.com account (if you did not complete this in class)

If you need the directions they are on the website under Resources.

Two times throughout the break, log on and find times to chat with 2 different
native Spanish speakers. You will need to talk with each person for at least 10
minutes. Remember, the people you may be talking to are also be learning English,
so help them out by speaking in English some as well! There is a timer that runs
when you start each conversation, as well as topics you can choose from and change
throughout the conversation. Record the necessary information in the chart below
and have a parent or guardian sign off verifying that you did put in the time, and

bring it to your Spanish teacher when you return from break.

Name of Speaking Where They Are | Date Time Spent Talking | Topics Discussed in

Partner From Spanish

Parent/Guardian Signature Date




